
 

 

Minutes 
Cemetery Trustees Meeting 
13 August 2015 
Public Works Facility, 74 Lockehaven Road 
 
Present: Trustees Gordon Clough & Mary Quintana & Sexton Will Shoemaker 
Absent: Trustee Richard Henderson 
 
1. Gordon Clough commented on how nice our cemeteries look. 
 
2. Our customized Cemetery deeds are now part of the Pontem program. 
 
3. Will Shoemaker will be checking out tipped stones at Paddleford and other 
cemeteries. 
 
4. Mr. Clough called the family of people whose stone has started to tip in 
Lakeview Cemetery. 
 
5. Will Shoemaker will ask Jason Darling to investigate how best to repair a chain 
at Enfield Center Cemetery. 
 
6. Budget discussion has started. 
 
7. A dead maple tree at Lakeview Cemetery needs to be removed. Will 
Shoemaker secured a quote from Fox Tree. The Trustees present voted to have 
Fox Tree remove the tree and grind out the stump for a total of $1,450. This 
amount to come from the miscellaneous line item (01-4195-690). 
 
8. Preliminary discussion has begun regarding the possibility of establishing a 
“scattering ground” for cremation remains. 
 
 
by Mary Quintana for Richard Henderson, Secretary 


